



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

January 24, 2019

## From the desk of Miss Mac:

The show will go on! Grades 1 and 3 will have their school performance today at 1:50 PM and this evening at 6:30 PM. The doors will open at 6:15 PM. We're looking forward to seeing you.

Next week the winter MAP assessment in reading and math will be taken by all Grade 2 through 5th graders. These results will be shared at February conferences.

The Conference Scheduler link will go live on our school website on Wednesday, January 20th at 6:00 AM until Friday, February 8th. Please reserve your time slot for your child's conferences which will be held on Wednesday, February 13th after school until 7:40 PM and on Thursday, February 14th, 8:00 AM until 5:40 PM. Our school will also hold a book fair in the school gym. The login is your student's first name and last name and the password is their first name.

As a reminder, our safety drill will be held next week with students.



Calendar of Events

Tonight: Grade 1 & Grade 3

Music Program. Doors open at
6:15 PM and the program starts
at 6:30 PM.

MAP TESTING NEX WEEK

Monday-January 28 7:00 PTC meeting

Wednesday-January 30

6:00 AM Parent window for the Conference Scheduler opens up to reserve conference sessions on 2/13 & 2/14. We celebrate our

Thursday-January 31 8:05 Choir

paraprofessionals!

Grade 2 has Two by Two

Friday-February 1 No School

District professional learning sessions will be held on our new math program for next year.

## **Friday Focus:**

 Our technology action team has planned a session on Seesaw!

Grade 5 takes care of our recycling each week! Thank you!

## We celebrate our Sageville Paraprofessionals on Wednesday, January 30th!

Jenny Long-Office

Kate Link-Health Office

Jennifer Bulter-Library

Shelly Bockenstedt, Jennifer Bradley, Ronda Brimeyer, Barb Demaio, Diane Houselog, Christian English, Obet Jally, Margie Kessler, Stacy Kretz, Mickey Muntz, Lori Streif, Sandy Uptegraph-Special Education Paraprofessionals

We thank them for their special work at Sageville School!

# Sageville's PTC Dance

Dance away the winter blues....

Friday, February 8th

6:00-8:00 PM

There will be a DJ and prizes throughout the night.

Lemonade will be served at no charge



### 2019-2020 State-Wide Voluntary Preschool Registration For Dubuque Community School District Preschool Classrooms

All 13 Dubuque Community School District elementary schools offer preschool.

### What are the requirements?

- 1. Family has to reside in the state of Iowa
- 2. Child has to be four years by September 15, 2019
- 3. There are no financial guidelines to meet, SWVPP is free for all fours.

When? Monday, February 4, 2019 at 7:00 a.m. at all elementary schools. Slots do fill fast on a first-come, first-serve basis! Mark your calendars and come early.

#### What do I need to bring?

- 1. Bring proof-of-age (birth certificate, passport, baptismal certificate)
  Registration will not be taken without proof-of-age
- 2. Children DO NOT need to be present for registration. This is the paperwork process.

Packets are available now in our school office!